
 

 

ATHENS TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 

November 15, 2022        5 PM        Special Meeting  

 

 

Chairwoman Tressa Heffron called the meeting to order at 4:58 pm.  Supervisors Kirstie Lake, 

Bonnie Petruschak, and Christine Vough were present, as was Secretary Michelle Rude, 

Treasurer Ruth Casterline, and Solicitor John Thompson.  Supervisor Alan Burgess was not in 

attendance.  Tressa led everyone in the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

Larry Alderson, of Citizens and Northern Bank, addressed the board regarding the upcoming rate 

changes for our non-pension retirement accounts.  The board will revisit at the November 

meeting. 

 

Chuck Wright reviewed his Public Works department report with the board regarding 

truck/vehicle updates, bridges, and the Round Top Rd./Murray Creek pipe culvert. 

 

On motion of Kirstie, second by Tressa, motion passed to allow Larson Design Group to inspect 

Roundtop Rd./Murray Creek pipe culvert for $1500 using funds from account number 430.313.   

 

There being no further business, on motion of Kirstie, second by Tressa, it was unanimous to 

adjourn the meeting at 5:58 pm. 

 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

       Michelle A. Rude 

       Athens Township Secretary 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 


